

NATIONAL BUDDHIST COMMITTEE ON SCOUTING

1710 OCTAVIA STREET SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94109 (415) 776-5600

Dear Friends

For over seventy-five years Buddhist troops have enjoyed a partnership with Boy Scouts of America. The Boy Scout principles of duty to religion and country, service to others and respect for self are compatible with our own beliefs and practices.

The National Buddhist Committee On Scouting certainly endorses the Boy Scouts of America. We encourage you to become charter members of this organization whose strong program of skills, values and leadership along with the opportunity to earn the Religious Emblem makes this a complete program for your youth.

Sincerely,

Jean C. Wilson Committee Chair

Jan C. Wilson